
From: Anne Pearson  
Sent: Sunday, February 2, 2025 10:55 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Alex 
<Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: No to MZO forced Hamilton urban boundary expansion 
 

 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 

Dear Mayor Horwath and Councillor Alex Wilson,  
I am a resident of ward 13 (Dundas). I am writing to urge you to reject a Minister’s Zoning Order (MZO) 
that would force expansion of Hamilton's urban boundary onto 200 acres of Hamilton's prime farmland, 
wetlands, water courses, woodlots and meadows. 

With deep concern for our precious natural environment, and equal concern for finding alternative ways 
and places to densify or build needed housing. 

Anne Pearson, PhD 
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